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Here's an example of how we 
incorporate universal language in 
our EL classrooms. Our students 
have different levels of English 
language proficiency as well as 
different home languages. How do 
we accommodate all of them with 
the same lesson?
Look at the video below:
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At our ESL PLC in November, we 
reflected on lessons in an effort to
make them more collaborative for 
our students. Check out the brief 
description below of a scaffolded 

lesson that was recently used at Irvin 
and the strategies we added to 

increase students' collaborative 
writing and speaking skills:


